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State Assessments  
Since our last board meeting, we have completed our TELPAS testing, STAAR Alt 2 testing 
and  all of High School EOC testing.  The week of May 8th - 12th we will complete all of 3rd 
grade through 8th grade STAAR testing.  
TELPAS results have already begun arriving in the district as well as 5th and 8th STAAR 
reading and math results.  We have several 5th  and 8th graders that will need to retest on the 
STAAR reading and/or math.  These students will retest on May 8th and 9th..  The remaining 
test results should arrive by the end of May.  
Our campus test coordinators are to be commended for a great job in preparing, training staff, 
and organizing these assessments.  
 
NWEA 
The spring universal screening for reading, math, and language usage utilizing NWEA MAP 
(Northwest Education Association Measure of Academic Progress) has begun for kindergarten-
8th grade campuses.  The  detail-rich data from these screenings will be reviewed by campus 
and district personnel to monitor student growth in reading and math, evaluate instructional 
programs, and help plan instruction for the 2017-2018 school year.  
 
DEIC 
DEIC met on May 1st for the final time this year. Committee members completed the district 
report card as required by the Community and Student Engagement portion of HB 5 that will be 
reported in June to TEA.  
 

SHAC 
The School Health Advisory Committee met on THursday May 4th and finalized plans for this 
year’s Good to Go From Head to Toe.  More community outreach organizations will be invited to 
this year’s event.   
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